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THE INSTITUTE OF JAMAICA

29th November, 1967

Re: Hakewill's Drawings Recently Sold
by Sotheby's to Frank T. Sabin
Art Dealer.

I haTe now heard from Mr. V. Philip Sabin that the Hakewill's drawings

in which we were very interested were sold to the Paul Mellon Collections in

Virginia, U.S.A. I am sure this information will be useful to you for your records.
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C. Bernard Lewis,

Director.
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